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13th January 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Thank you to all Year 10 parents who were able to attend Parents’ Evening last Thursday. If you were 
unable to attend and would like an update on your child’s progress please email 
ssmallbone@fromecollege.org.uk and we will arrange a time for you to meet a senior member of staff. 

Car Park 

Please can I ask all parents and students to drive and park safely in the leisure centre car park. I have 
received numerous complaints from staff and members of the public about drivers on mobile phones, 
obstructive parking and speeding. Also note that concrete barriers have been installed to allow our coach 
service to collect and drop off students safely, please do not park anywhere other than the allotted spaces. 

Year 10 and 11 - Purchasing Revision guides 

A second opportunity for Year 11 parents to buy revision books and materials to support their child will be 
opened during this term ahead of the second Year 11 Mock exam period which begins on February 26th 
after the half term break.  In addition, following the Parents' Evening last week, Year 10 parents will also be 
able to place orders for revision books and materials at the end of this term - details to follow later in the 
term. 

 SEN Drop-In Tuesday 28th January  

The next Hub ‘Drop In’ takes place on Tuesday 28th January from 3.30 to 4.30pm. This is an 
opportunity for families to have an informal discussion with the SEND team. 
 
If you would like to attend, please email fccsenco@fromecollege.org.uk so that we know to expect 
you. 

Year 10 WEX 

A reminder that Year 10 students will be out on work experience during the week Monday 20th to Friday 
24th January. We wish all of our students luck in their placements and a reminder that any concerns or 
questions should be directed to CGale@fromecollege.org.uk  

Year 8 Options Evening Thursday 30th January 

For those families with students coming up to College in September, our Options Evening for this year group 
is 30th January. There will be a presentation in the Merlin at 5.30pm, repeated at 6.30pm which covers the 
detail of how to select options followed by visits to subject teachers in Futures.  

Year 12 Parents’ Plus Thursday 23rd January 

Y12 Parents’ Plus will take place on the 23rd January. This is an invitation only event for selected Y12 
parents, but if you have any concerns and would like an opportunity to talk to the sixth form team about your 
Y12 child’s progress, please contact Mrs Quelch (mquelch@fromecollege.org.uk) and she will set you up 
with an appointment. 

Year 13 Mocks 

Well done to Y13s who completed their first round of mocks and we look forward to seeing their results in 
the next couple of weeks. We have been most impressed with their attitude towards these key 
assessments. The next round of Y13 mocks will take place on the week of 10th March. 
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English and Maths GCSE Resits 

Congratulations to those sixth formers who received their English and Maths GCSE resit results last week 
and have now secured that key grade 4 (and in some cases even higher). 

Mobile Free Days  

A reminder that Wednesdays are our mobile phone free days with the first of 2025 being on Wednesday 
15th January. 

Football session for 10- 14 year olds 

Please see attached the flyer advertising a football development clinic to take place during February half 
term. 

Alice in Wonderland 

A reminder about tickets for ‘ Alice in Wonderland’ performed by our brilliant students from 5th to 7th 
February, tickets can be purchased via the Merlin website. 

Finally thank you to all students who took part in the Christmas jumper/Accessories Day on the last day of 
Term 2. Collectively we raised £290.72 in donations for Venus’ House Charity, Purple Elephant. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Emma Reynolds 

Principal 

Frome College 

 

Attached: Football Player Development Clinic flyer  

Player Development Clinic 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kH6ZmYng2jB6Ve4JI91eLoaGARZBlXQ4/view?usp=drive_link

